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by working togeth

Dear Parents

Weekly Newsletter

We’ve had an exciting week at St Mary’s, our Year 2 attended the Remembrance Service at
County Hall and laid a wreath on behalf of St Mary’s and our Year 3 class went to the New Barn
Activity Centre where they had a fabulous day.

Flu Vaccination
Please remember that the School Nurse Team are at St Mary’s on Monday for the children’s flu

vaccinations. If you have a consent form that has not yet been handed into the school office,
please do this by Monday morning at the very latest.

Cinema Trips

Next Thursday Years 1, 2 & 3 are going to the cinema to watch an animated film; this is linked
to our ICT work. They will be watching Cars2 in 3D.

Ero-Schools
Silver favard

Year 4 will be doing their cinema trip on Tuesday 21* November for their ICT work. They will
be watching the Lego Batman movie.

Both trips will be during the morning in school hours and the children will be back for
lunchtime. Uniform will be worn for this trip and there is no payment required by parents. Please
can children have a warm waterproof coat with them on this day.

Mass — Wednesday 22" November

Father Barry will be leading Mass on the 22" at St Mary’s at 9.15 am. This Mass will be said in
honour of loved ones that have died. If you have a deceased family member and would like the
Mass and prayers offered for them, please let the school office know their name. You can either
email us on office@stmarysdorchester.dorset. sch.uk or pop into the office before Wednesday.

All family members are welcome to attend our Mass, we look forward to seeing you all.
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Chartwells Christmas Lunch Menu

For your information Chartwells, our hot lunch provider will be doing their Christmas Lunch
Menu for St Mary’s on Friday 8" December. If you do not normally order hot lunches for your
Children but they would like to have the Christmas Lunch please go online to order this. If your
child normally has a hot lunch, then order your choices as normal. The cut off date for ordering
this lunch is Sunday 26" November.

Disco Tickets

Our School Disco is next Thursday 5.30-6.30 pm, tickets need to be bought in advance, if you
would like a ticket, please pop into the school office. Tickets are £3.00.

Dates for Diary

Friday 17" November 2017 Children in Need Non-Uniform Day

Tuesday 5" December 2017 Family Carol Service — Holy Trinity Church at 6.00 pm
Children in Need Day

We will be having a fundraising day for Children in Need next Friday 17" November. This will
be a non-uniform day so if children could come to school in non-uniform and if possible kindly
bring in a small donation this would be much appreciated.

Carol Service

We are holding a family Carol Service at the Holy Trinity Church in Dorchester on Tuesday 5™
December at 6pm which will last for about half an hour. Some pupils will be doing Advent
readings, if any parents would like to do a reading at the service, please let the school office
know in advance.

Yours Sincerely
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Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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